COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS CITY OF ATTICA

10-22-2020

The Common Council for the City of Attica met on October 22th, 2020, at 6:00 P.M.

Those present at the meeting were: Council Members; Mrs. Kaylie Carnahan, Mrs. Valarie Maus, Mrs. Patricia Hargan and Mr. Scott Voorhees, Larry Grant and Clerk-Treasurer Joanne Broadwater.

NEW BUSINESS:

 Public Hearing was opened for the 2021 budget. Council President Grant asked if there was any discussion about the budget from the Council and community, there was none. The public hearing was closed.

MISCELLANEOUS BUSINESS:

Council member Carnahan asked for an update regarding disconnects from earlier in the day. Broadwater stated all families that made the required payment for service reconnection, were reconnected.

At the request of the Council, Clerk Treasurer Broadwater provided an brief update regarding the implementation of the new Utility Ordinance.

ADJORNMENT:

ATTEST:

Grant stated he had no further business and requested a motion to adjourn. The next Council meeting will be held Monday, November 2nd, 2020 at 6:00pm.

Maus made the motion to adjourn, Voorhees 2nded, all were in favor motion passed. Meeting Adjourned.

Larry Grant, Council President

Joanne Broadwater, Clerk-Treasurer